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Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief 3 s- R/
My 'e'*

Licensing Branch One e
/jDivision of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission MTf3

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Security Plan Revicion
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

This letter transmits five (5) copies of Revision 9 of the
LaSalle County Station Security Plan. The revisions incorporated
into this suomittal reflect items discussed during the conference
call meeting of October 14, 1980, the site visit of November 18, 19,
and 20, 1980, and the meeting held in Washington, DC, on January 13,
1981.

One of the items discussed during the review of this plan
concerned the adequacy of CCTV coverage of the perimeter. We have
not received an approved design for the modifications which we
intend to make to the existing system. The re fo re , Figure 8-1 will
be revised at a later date.

The enclosed security plan revisions contain proprietary
information and should be withheld from public disclosure pursuant
to Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790.

Sincerely,

/

J. S. Abel
Director of Nuclear
Licensing
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